helen gregory

From:

Claire Streather [ClaireStreather@coal.gov.uk] on behalf of The Coal Authority-Planning

[planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk]

Sent:

09 January 2012 15:57

To:

ldf

Subject: Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Dear Helen

Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.

Having reviewed your document, I confirm that we have no specific comments to make on this document at this stage.

We look forward to receiving your emerging planning policy related documents; preferably in an electronic format. For your information, we can receive documents via our generic email address planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk, on a CD/DVD, or a simple hyperlink which is emailed to our generic email address and links to the document on your website.

Alternatively, please mark all paper consultation documents and correspondence for the attention of Planning and Local Authority Liaison.

Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority on our direct line (01623 637 119).

Regards

Claire Streather

Admin Officer

Planning and Local Authority Liaison The Coal Authority

≥ 200 Lichf

200 Lichfield Lane, Berry Hill, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire NG18 4RG

Planning Enquiries: 01623 637 119

V⊚

Planning Email: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk

Website: www.coal.gov.uk/services/planning

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

19/01/2012

